
 
 

 

General Membership Meeting March 7th,  2017 
  
Called to Order – 7:30 pm by President Grant Scheibe  
 

Secretary’s Report – Posted to the NWT web site  
 

Treasurer’s Report – Motion File for future audit 
 

Director-at-Large Report - No issues to report 
Second call for elections 
 

Trail Coordinator Report –  Colin Brown  
 

Trails in Hennepin County are not rideable due to low snow 
Trail Funding Benchmark has been received from the City 
of Corcoran. 
 

New Members – None Present 
 
 

Old Business 
 

Colin Brown has made contact with the insurance company 
about the wood stove in the trail shed to decide if the 
stove will stay or bring it up to code. Motion by Brian 
Mackenzie second by Skip Larson to spend $500.00 to 
bring wood stove up to code.  
 
Volunteers needed to help remove rubber mat from the bridge 
in Hanover.  Thursday April 6

th
  6:pm meet at the bridge.  

 
The ad will continue in Snow goer magazine at a cost of 49.00 
per club  

 
New Business 
Anyone interested in helping out some of the other clubs 
with trail duties such as brushing etc you should find a club 
to partner with 
 
Colin Brown interview on WCCO News: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=S0bNIAFOG68 
 

Grooming Update – Trail groomers are parked for the 
season 
 

 
 

 
 
MnUSA Update – http://www.mnsnowmobiler.org 
 

Winter Rendezvous 2017 in Grand Rapids, MN 
http://www.mnsnowmobiler.org/index.php?pageid=819 
 

MnUSA Spring meeting April 28th-30th 
 
Club Updates 
 Hamel SnoRunners:  season end party April 8th at Lions 

Park - Sam Vandeputte’s Pavilion at 3:00 pm   

 Maple Plain Snomads: 

  Loretto SnoBirds:  

 Membership Committee:  Marge Jerdee 

 Map Ad Committee: Randy Baudler Colin Brown 

 Safety Committee: Randy Baudler 

 Sunshine Committee:  Marge Jerdee 

 
Club fun night April 8th 3:00 pm 
 
Parking- please park at Lions Park on Hunter Drive 
Kick ball/ game- Hamel Lions Park, someone will need 
to bring items as needed and could be a great event if 
the weather is good…not so much if raining. 
Bathroom- Sam will rent a biff for the party or the city 
might have one at the park by then. 
Sam's place- We can walk through back of Hunter Park 
& cut over through a path in the woods. The yard is 
mostly dirt with fresh seed, so no foot traffic through  
Sam’s yard around the house. 
His outdoor covered pavilion in the back yard is 
available for the party with fire pit. We can bring food 
to share, and there is power for slow cookers and 
coolers with drinks.. Sam’s side by side ATV will come 
in handy to haul coolers to the party area. 
In the event of rain party will be at Inkahoots 

 

Adjournment –8:15 pm 
 

Next Meeting:  April 4th, 2017 at 7:30 pm 
 
Receive newsletters via email provide us your email 
address at:  nwtrails@nwtrails.net 
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